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Climate adaptation is vital to our future. This bill will hold polluters accountable for the 

climate impacts they contribute to our environment while also preparing citizens for 

the inevitable changes to our climate. While the federal government continues to 

jeopardize public safety by repealing climate measures, Oregon has an opportunity to 

advance climate protections and be part of a bigger change. We can no longer rely 

on the federal government to protect citizens from the looming threat of climate 

change; state government is our only hope. As a lifelong Oregonian, I have full faith 

that Oregon can lead the change on climate issues such as this and protect its 

citizens from impending impacts.  


